
Dear Parents, 

 

In the week beginning Monday 10th June, Year 1 children will take part in the 
government’s Phonics Screening Check (PSC). AƩached is a short informaƟon leaflet 
about the check, explaining how the check works.  In our school, the check will be 
completed by Miss Bailey.  Results of the check will be sent home with your child’s 
end of year report.  

The link below is to a video which explains the types of words that your child will be 
expected to try to sound out.   

hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LbKGLJPp6ww 

 

I’ve also created a sheet (on the next page) with different ideas to help support your 
child in their reading at home, should you wish to do so.   

 

Any quesƟons, please do ask.   

 

Mrs Spencer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ideas to help support your child with their reading. 

 

 PracƟse the speed sounds chart (on the next page).  How quick can you read 
through the sounds? 

 Try to read your child’s reading book at least 3 Ɵmes a week. There are some 
green words at the beginning of your child’s reading book.  

 If your child is struggling to read a word, encourage them to find the special 
friend, sound out the word and then blend it together to read. 

 Phonics play – This is a website which has some free games to play. Your child 
should be looking at words which are on Phase 5.  
Click on Resources in the top tab. 
Click on Phase 5 
Choose from the games: Buried Treasure, Picnic on Pluto, Dragon’s Den. 
The link for this site is below: 
hƩps://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 

 Create words using magneƟc leƩers for your child to read using some of the 
sounds from the sound chart. 

 Encourage your child to read books or magazines of their own choosing.  

 



 

 

  


